
From: casonbuilders@windstream.net

To: Columbia County Building and Zoning Info

Subject: permit 61587

Date: Thursday, December 14, 2023 11:21:04 AM

Good Morning,

I called this morning and talked with Emily regarding permit 61587. The application is

currently on hold due to zoning requirements. The owner is working on the zoning

issue. We will modify the plan to accommodate the 450 sq. ft. requirement by

enclosing a portion of the 1st floor.  I received a email stating that we need to respond

before 12/31/2023 so the permit application won't be voided. The is the response to

your request. Please keep the application open and I will be in touch after the owner

changes the property from 2.5 acres to a 5 acre property to satisfy the zoning

requirement. Please confirm.

Thank you, Bill Cason
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